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Support the SWHS Softball for a great cause….Southwestern Softball is doing their 9th Annual 
Hoodie drive.  They will be collecting any new or gently used hoodie of all sizes.  They will be 
distributed back out to the YSC's of the schools in the district.  The final collection at the first 
home playoff football game on November the 5th.  Attached is a flyer with more information.  
 
Book Fair is scheduled for Monday, Tuesday and Friday of next week. All homeroom  
teachers have signed up for their shopping time and day.  The schedule is posted on the school 
website.  

 
We are celebrating RED RIBBON WEEK next week, October 25 - 29.  
The theme for this year is “Drug free looks like me!” We have daily dress up choices:  
Monday - ”Be Brave and Be Drug Free!”, Wear your School Colors.  
Tuesday - “Put a Cap on Drugs”: Wear a Hat Day 
Wednesday - “Don’t get mixed up in Drugs”; Wear Mismatched Clothes or Shoes.  
Thursday - “Don’t let drugs make you Crazy; Wear Crazy Hair or Crazy Socks.  
Friday - “Drugs are Scary”: Students and staff can wear Halloween costumes. Facemasks and bloody 
makeup are not allowed.  
 

Any parent that is interested in becoming a Basketball coach for the South Pulaski Basketball League, 
may contact Mr. Kevin Johnson at 606 - 875 - 2973.  They are still in need of coaches for grades 2/3 
and 4/5.  Basketball Tryout schedule is attached to the newsletter.   

  
School Resource Officer John Anderson spoke to all students about the          
importance of School Safety, Bus Safety and Halloween/ Trick or Treat    
Safety. This past week we have observed the National School Safety Week 
and student have seen several video about it 
as well.   
The video that was shown during the third 
through fifth grade presentation was made 
in the Pulaski County School District       

several years ago but its message is still of great importance today. I have attached the 
URL so that you as parents can view this important message as well.    
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ONYFHWMEy-M 
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The vision for Southern Elementary students is that every student is proficient and prepared for success by 
becoming college and career ready.  

Parents and guardians, this is an outreach to all. The Pulaski County School district has many job openings for  
varies jobs within the district, including several at Southern elementary. If you are interested and would like to check 
the job openings out, please get on the school website and click on job opportunities…..  
 


